
 

 
 
 
 
To: All Littelfuse, Inc. Customer    Date: June 1, 2000 
 
 
 
From: Steve F. Ulm       
 Global Product Manager 
 Polymer Products 
 
 
Subject: 2029 Obsolescence 
 
 
Everyone, 
 
Due to customer conversions to the 1812 product line, effective December 31, 2000, the 2029 product line 
will be shut down.  As of today’s date, we have 3 active parts numbers the 2029S100, 2029L125 and 
2029L260.  All three of these parts will no longer be manufactured after December 31 2000.  
 
Last time buys will be accepted up until September 30, 2000.  All orders must be scheduled for delivery 
prior to January 31, 2001.  No orders will be accepted with dates of delivery after January 31, 2001. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact your Littelfuse Sales Manager or myself. 
 
 
Regards, 

Steve F. Ulm 
Global Product Manager  
Polymer Products 
 


